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Mail in voting has been the standard for Oregon and has shown an extreme uptick of 

people voting. It is an extremely good convenience for people that otherwise would 

not be able to vote due to disability, inability to take work off, or a home life that 

keeps them inside. Security has also been shown to be very good in Oregon for our 

elections. Don't listen to the absolutely baseless claims of "voter fraud". We need this 

as Oregonians.  


